
http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=75285 

Stolen car found in Atchison County 
(KAIR)--A car, reported stolen outside the local area, has been recovered in
Atchison County.

A release from Atchison County Sheriff Jack Laurie explains that the 2011, gray
Buick Lacrosse had been reported stolen from Shawnee County, Kansas on
Sunday.

On Monday, Atchison County Deputies responded to the area of 8863 Pawnee
Road, in rural Atchison County, following the report of a possibly stolen vehicle
parked in a field.

The vehicle was processed by deputies for the Shawnee County Sheriff- Office,
and it was towed from the scene.

No suspects are immediately developed.
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